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Reference:   FOI.1788.19 

Subject:    Poor standards of mental health units 

Date of Request: 28 October 2019 
 

Requested: 
 
Can you please confirm whether your organisation has: 
 
1. Used any of the hospitals in the list below? 

2. Currently has any patients in any of the hospitals in the list below? 

3. If so, what steps are being taken to assure the safety and wellbeing of these patients? 

4. What systems and processes are in place that have led to your organisation using non-NCCU 

Framework placements for these patients particularly when there may be beds available 

elsewhere in Wales? 

The list of units (as provided by Shane in his email) is as follows: 
 

 Cygnet Limited, Chesterholme.  

 Cygnet Limited, Newbus Grange.  

 Cygnet Limited, Whorlton Hall. 

 Cygnet Limited, Thors Park. 

 Cygnet Limited, Wyke.  

 Partnerships in Care Limited, Blandford.   

 Partners Hampton (Midland Care) Ltd, Midland Care Home.  

 Eternal Care UK Limited, Eternal Care.  

 Elysium Healthcare (Acorn Care) Limited, The Woodhouse. 

 Elysium Healthcare Limited, Rhodes Wood Hospital.   

 Jeesal Akman Care Elysi, Jeesal Cawston Park.   

 Shrewsbury and Telford Hospital NHS Trust, Royal Shrewsbury Hospital.  

 Shrewsbury and Telford Hospital NHS Trust, The Princess Royal Hospital.  

 United Lincolnshire Hospitals NHS Trust, Pilgrim Hospital.  

 The Queen Elizabeth Hospital King's Lynn NHS Foundation Trust, The Queen Elizabeth 
Hospital. 

 East and North Hertfordshire NHS Trust, The Queen Elizabeth II Hospital.  

 West Hertfordshire Hospitals NHS Trust, St Albans City Hospital. 

 Sonia Heway Care Agency.  

 Bracken Ridge Limited, Bracken Ridge Manor.  

 Visram Limited, Ranvilles Nursing & Residential Care Home.  

 Cygnet Learning Disabilities Limited, Colchester.  

 Partnerships in Care Limited, Kneesworth House.  
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) can confirm that it does not currently have any patients 
placed within any of the above named hospitals. Having reviewed records for the last 3 financial 
years we can also confirm that we have not placed any patients within the above named hospitals 
during this period. 

 


